
Passage of HB2488-2 is very important. It involves one element of the many things which must be done in order that we we 
transform into a society using renewable energy, with more and better jobs in the extensive renewable economy, healthier 
environment and long term survival of life on our planet.  

LCDC has been extremely helpful in making Oregon better. The commission's attention is necessary to assure that the way we go 
about changes to a green economy is fair and recognizes the necessity of including community members in the decisions made 
affecting their lives. The Governor's Executive Order  requires that principles of ecologic justice be  maintained in all decisions and 
government actions. 

Thank you for considering my request. 

Bill Harris 
503 228 3448


